
COUNCIL MEETING – 30 JANUARY 2014 
 

Recommendation to Council from the Executive meeting 
held on 10 December 2013 

 
 

E/13/97 
  

Disposal of Land at the Biggleswade A1 South Roundabout  

 
The Executive considered a report from the Deputy Leader and Executive 
Member for Corporate Resources that sought approval to enter into a contract 
to dispose of land for a Trunk Road Service Area at the Biggleswade A1 south 
roundabout. 
 
RECOMMENDED to Council 
 
that the land at the Biggleswade A1 south roundabout be disposed of 
for use as a Trunk Road Service Area. 
 
RESOLVED 
 
that subject to the above, that the Director of Improvement and 
Corporate Services, in consultation with the Deputy Leader and 
Executive Member for Corporate Resources, be authorised to approve 
the disposal and the terms thereof for a conditional contract for the 
disposal of the land at best value. 
 


